

Sandy Hill Academy

Head of School: Mrs B Rundle

21 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Harvest Festival and Foodbank Donations

As a school, Harvest is a time of the year we look forward to and enjoy celebrating this special time.

This year we will once again support our local St Austell Foodbank (Trussell Trust) during the Harvest period. We will be collecting donations for the foodbank to support them with their ongoing work, supporting our local community and families.

The foodbank is grateful to receive any of the following food and non-food items:

Suggested Food Items	
Cereal	Tinned vegetables
Soup	Tea/coffee
Pasta	Tinned fruit
Rice	Biscuits
Tinned tomatoes/ pasta sauce	UHT milk
Lentils, beans and pulses	Fruit juice
Tinned meat	

Toiletries: Deodorant, toilet paper, shower gel, shaving gel, shampoo, soap, toothbrushes, toothpaste, hand wipes

Household items: Laundry liquid detergent, laundry powder, washing up liquid

Feminine products: Sanitary towels and tampons

Baby supplies: Nappies, baby wipes and baby food

Face masks and hand sanitiser

There is no obligation to donate. If you do want to contribute, please may we ask that your child bring their item(s) in to school where there will be a collection point in each classroom. Any donations should be brought into school by Monday 27th September 2021 and will be gratefully received.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

Mrs B Rundle Head of School

T: 01726 75858

E: <u>hello@sandyhill.org.uk</u> W: <u>www.sandyhill.org.uk</u> Sandy Hill Academy, Sandy Hill, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 3AT

